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Crosby Ravensworth Primary School Celebrates Glowing 

OFSTED Report 
 
 
Crosby Ravensworth Primary School is delighted to share the outcome of its recent 
OFSTED inspection, which highlights the school's many strengths and celebrates the 
vibrant, nurturing community at its heart. 
 
The report opens with praise for the school’s ethos, stating: 
“Pupils are happy to be part of this warm and caring school. They feel welcome as soon 
as they join.” 
 
Inspectors consistently recognised the school’s high expectations, supportive teaching 
staff, and enriching curriculum. They commented on pupils’ respectful behaviour, their 
love of reading, and the many exciting learning experiences on offer—from working with 
rap artists to rock climbing with peers from neighbouring schools. 
 
The report concludes on a high note, noting: 
“Governors, staff and parents alike share in the school’s vision to provide pupils with a 
high-quality and well-rounded education. They are proud to be part of the school, which 
they described as ‘like a family’. Parents were effusive in their praise for staff.” 
 
Headteacher Duncan Priestley said: 
“We are so proud of this report. It reflects the dedication of our wonderful staff, the hard 
work of our pupils, and the incredible support from families and governors. It’s a 
celebration of the whole school community.” 
 
With a notable rise in the local birth rate, the school is anticipating significant growth in 
pupil numbers in the coming years. This positive inspection outcome ensures Crosby 
Ravensworth is well-placed to welcome new families into its thriving and forward-looking 
learning environment. 
 
For more information, visit: www.crosbyravensworth.cumbria.sch.uk 
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